
6 November 2017  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 visit to watch Peter Pan at the Floral Pavilion 
 
As part of The SJP Experience, we aim to provide enrichment opportunities to inspire and impassion our 
pupils, and to develop their experience of culture in the local community.  We have an exciting opportunity for 
all of our Year 7 pupils to see a matinee performance of the pantomime Peter Pan at the Floral Pavilion, New 
Brighton.  
 
The trip will be in conjunction with Year 7 pupils from St Mary’s Catholic College.  Due to the number of pupils 
within the year group across the two schools, two trips have been arranged so that pupils can attend within 
their own half year group.  Pupils in 7 Alpha forms only (JB, MT, TL, VP) will attend the Floral Pavilion on 
Tuesday 12th December 2017 and pupils in 7 Beta forms only (BH, MK, OR, SB) will attend the Floral Pavilion 
on Wednesday 13th December.  
 
Details for the trip on each day: 
12.30pm: Leave SJP via bus/coach and travel to Floral Pavilion, New Brighton. 
1.30-3.30pm: Watch performance of Peter Pan 
4.00pm: Leave Floral Pavilion via bus/coach and travel back to SJP. 
4.30pm: Arrive back at SJP.  
NB: There will be no school buses at this time so please make arrangements for your child to return 
home from school at 4.30pm. 
 
As the trip is not until the afternoon, pupils are expected to arrive to school as normal and in full uniform, with 
the relevant equipment for periods 1-3.  Arrangements will be made for all pupils to have their lunch before 
they leave, however, all pupils are advised to ensure they  
have a drink of water to take with them. 

The cost of the trip is £12, which covers the price of the ticket and transport to and from the Floral Pavilion.  In 
order to confirm your child’s place on the trip, please return the attached reply slip, with £12, to the relevant 
form tutor (cheques should be made payable to St John Plessington Catholic College). You also have the 
option of paying via the ParentPay system, but please ensure the reply slip is returned to the form tutor.  All 
reply slips and payments must be received by Monday 13th November 2017. 
 
This is a great experience for your child to be part of, particularly in the build up to Christmas and to enjoy with 
pupils from both their own year group and our sister school St Mary’s. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that all places offered are dependent on an ongoing record 
of good conduct and reliability, as well as attendance and punctuality, and the College reserves the right at 
any point to withdraw pupils from the trip.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the main school office on 0151 645 

5049. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Harris-Jones 
Associate Assistant Head Teacher 



Reply slip to be returned to Form Tutor by Monday 13th November 2017 
 
Year 7 visit to watch Peter Pan at the Floral Pavilion 
 
Please tick the relevant box below: 
 

 I confirm that I wish my son/daughter to participate on the above trip and I enclose a payment of £12 
cash/cheque to cover the non-refundable cost of the trip.  

 
 I confirm that I wish my son/daughter to participate on the above trip and I have made a payment of 

£12 via ParentPay to cover the non-refundable cost of the trip.  
 
(Cheques to be made payable to St John Plessington Catholic College.  Please ensure pupil name and form is 
recorded on the reverse) 
 
 
Pupil Name  …………………………………… Form ………………….. 
 
Parent/Carer Signature …………………………………. Date …………………... 
 
Parent/Carer Name ……………………………………… 
 

 

 


